
continuation of service,
payment options, and 

financial assistance and other resources for consumers.

The essential nature of utilities to the health and safety of all citizens
make this topic critically important to our pro bono clients  Ms.

Nieland will discuss the current state of Maryland utility providers’
responses to the delivery of gas and electric services during the

pandemic, including:

A question and answer period will follow the discussion.

Registration:
https://mvlslaw.org/event/the-current-state-of-utilities-in-maryland/2020-10-21/

Questions? Contact Allison Harris 
aharris@probonomd.org

JOIN US FOR AN ONLINE WEBINAR:

THE CURRENT STATE OF UTILITIES IN MARYLAND
Featuring Brandi Nieland, Director of Consumer Assistance at the Maryland

Office of People’s Counsel
OCTOBER 21 @ 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM


